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PetroNor E&P Limited 
(“PetroNor” or the “Company”) 

 

Financial Calendar Update 

PetroNor E&P advises that the issue date for the 2019 Annual Report will be marginally 
delayed to 6th May 2020, as a result of the impact of the ongoing Covid-19 crisis. The Company 
is working with its auditors to finalise the Report and does not expect any impact to the rest 
of its financial calendar for 2020. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Knut Søvold, Chief Executive Officer 
Chris Butler, Group Financial Controller 
Tel: +47 22 55 46 07 
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Buchanan 
Ben Romney/Chris Judd 
Tel: +44 207 466 5000 


